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April 7th, 2024. Dear sponsor Mr/Ms 
Ephraim, I greet you in the name of our Lord 
Jesus Christ. I hope you are in good health 
as well as your family. Yes, Christmas is 
beautiful. We had a special service for this 
date and remember the birth of Jesus. I am 
very happy that I traveled to the city of 
Tacna to take an entrance exam at the 
National University Jorge Basadre 
Grohmann and I managed to get a vacancy 
for the career of obstetrics. When I saw my 
result, I didn't take long to call my parents 
and tell them the good news. My parents 
were very happy, and so was I. These last 
two weeks the university gave us leveling 
classes and it was very interesting because 
they talked to us about the fields in which an 
obstetrician works and what they do in an 
internship, each thing they mentioned called 
my attention because it was very interesting. 
The courses I will take this year are 
mathematics, communication, chemistry, 
biology, psychology, introduction to 
university work. How are you doing? Are 
you studying? I ask you to pray that 
everything goes well for me. I will also be 
praying for you and your family. Goodbye in 
the name of the Lord Jesus Christ. I will be 
praying for you and all your family. I send 
you a hug from afar. God bless you. By 
Leolinda. wh-05
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